
Finance Committee Report November 12 
 
The Finance Committee met on Tuesday November 12. 
The Draft 2025 Budget was discussed.  Budget will be presented for discussion at 
the November Board meeting for the Board members to discuss and work on during 
the balance of November and early December leading up to the December Board 
meeting.  Ratification of the 2025 budget is expected at the December Board 
meeting. 
3 Candidates to do our 2024 990 Tax filing were discussed and the Firm of Robert 
Morrow C.P.A was selected for recommendation to the Board. 


